ORAL TESTIMONY FOR HB2706 Tom Allen Feb.14, 2024

I am writing about the testimony I plan to give to the transportation committee on Wed., Feb. 14th
about HB2706.

I will be discussing the specific problem that owners of 1976 trucks and motorcycles have registering
their vehicles as well as other issues | have uncovered over 20+ years of supplying owners with original

license plates for their vehicles.

Tom Allen



